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Date of Parish Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday 28 June 2022 

Agenda Item Number 
 

Item 9 (vi) 

Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

HM The Queen, Platinum Jubilee, ‘The Queen’s Green Canopy’  

Summary 
 

To discuss ordering trees to support this initiative for planting at various 
locations in the village.   
 

Recommendation 
 

To consider supporting the planting of new trees as part of HM The 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations and volunteers for watering the 
new trees be identified before any order is placed. 
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

To increase and support biodiversity in the village if there are suitable 
locations. 
 

Impact on Budget The trees are free of charge from the Woodland Trust, but there will be 
ongoing future maintenance. Some compost etc. may be needed too. 
 

Risks 
 

None 

 Background Melissa Zuydam, a resident of Adderbury, has suggested that the Parish 
Council obtains the three species on offer from ‘The Queen's Green 
Canopy.’  They are Crab Apple, Rowan (Mountain Ash) and Hazel.  
 
The following locations have been suggested: 
  
Lucy Plackett Playing Field - bottom of field, five trees  
Oxford Road - outside Red Lion – two trees  
The Rise - precise location tbc - five  trees 
Croft Lane - next  to Squires, two trees  
Squires Hairdressers - on right, one tree  
Kemps Road - corner by Silent Soldier – one tree 
 
It was also suggested that the triangle outside of the Primary School 
could be utilised as a wildflower area and the School might be interested 
in collaborating. 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

The Parish Council has previously obtained trees from the Woodland 
Trust and these are planted in the amenity area on Banbury Road, next 
to Vera Wood Close. 

 


